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Department of Employment, Economic Development
and Innovation

Reference No: RAC/1032

6 January 2010

M Malcolm Tuttle

Chief Operations Manager
PO Box 63 _
SANDGATE QLD 4017

Dear Mr Tuttle

| refer to your letter of 23 July 2009 regarding the Product and Program Agreement
bhetween UNITAB Limited, Queensland Race Product Co Ltd and the three racing
industry control bodies.

Specifically, you seek a Government view in respect of an interpretation of the
Agreement's provisions covering the determination of consideration for the supply of
Australian racing product and Queensland racing program.

Unfortunately, | advise that this Office, following exhaustive searches of our records
and enquiries of relevant Government agencies, including the Office of Liquor and
Gaming, is unable to provide you with any definitive view in relation to this matter in
addition to what we have already provided.

Yours sincerely

Office of Racing

Level 4, 33 Charfotle Sireet
Locked Bag 180
Cily East Qld 4002

Telephone +61 7 3234 1400
Facsimile +61 7 3234 1411

Emall info@racing.qld.gov.au
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